
From: PUC  
Sent: Monday, August 12, 2024 8:50 AM 
To:  
Subject: EL24-023 
 
Ms. Bruns, 
  
This is in response to your message to the South Dakota Public Utilities 
Commission on Aug. 11, 2024, regarding the Deuel Harvest Wind Energy South 
siting permit request, received by the commission on July 28, 2024, docket EL24-
023. 
  
This docket is currently being reviewed by my fellow commissioners and me as 
well as PUC staff. A public input meeting on this docket will be held at 5:30 p.m. 
on Thursday, Aug. 22, at the Clear Lake Community Center. I encourage you to 
attend to learn more about the proposed project. 
  
This Information Guide helps explain the commission’s processing of a docket 
such as this. 
  
We appreciate receiving your comments relaying how this project, if permitted and 
built, would benefit your family, area schools, townships and the state of South 
Dakota. Your message and my response will be posted under Comments and 
Responses in the docket. 
  
Kristie Fiegen, Chairperson 
South Dakota Public Utilities Commission 
PUC.sd.gov 
 




